
Testimonial Opposing Bill HB3838 

Dear Committee, 

My name is Cornel, and I am a provider of a small Adult Care Home business 

located in Happy Valley. I am writing to strongly oppose Bill HB3838, as it 

poses a significant threat to my business and countless others like mine. 

As a small business owner, I work tirelessly to serve my residents and their 

families, support my employees, and contribute to my community. However, 

Bill HB3838 would create harm with excessive regulations, risk of not being 

able to defend my small business, increase costly compliance requirements, 

and overall cost that would make it even harder for small businesses to 

compete and survive. Unlike large corporations with vast resources, small 

businesses like mine operate on tight margins, and additional financial or 

regulatory burdens could force us to cut jobs, reduce services, or even shut 

down entirely. 

Small businesses are the backbone of our local economy, providing jobs and 

fostering community growth. This Bill (HB3838) would threaten our ability to 

continue that. If this bill passes, it will not only hurt entrepreneurs like me but 

also the families and individuals who rely on us for employment and 

essential services! 

I urge you to reject Bill HB3838 and consider policies that support—not 

hinder—small businesses! We need legislation that fosters economic growth, 

encourages entrepreneurship, and allows businesses like mine to thrive. Help 

us continue being the backbone of our local economy and being a positive 

addition to our community. Please stand with small business owners and 

oppose this harmful bill. 

Sincerely,  

Cornel 


